
 

MANY HANDS MAKE FOR LITTLE WORK 

 

Please join us after the 10 am Mass this Sunday December 15th to help bring 
the Christmas decorations up from the basement.  

Kim Doer and Christy TenBensil will be there to help direct what items need to 
be brought up and where they are to be placed.  

If you would like to join the decorating committee to help beautify the church 
during the different seasons of the year please contact the church office and 
let Tausha know what you are able to help with. We are in need of more vol-

 

We Are Getting Closer To Reaching Our Goal 

Thank you for your gifts to the Bishop’s Appeal for Vocations.  Please contrib-

ute to help  educate our future priests.  Our assessed goal is $11,200   

PLEASE HELP 

 

Bishop’s Appeal for Vocations 2024 
 

This Year’s Goal:  $11,200.00 

Total Pledges:  $ 8.431.00 

Thank you for your gifts  

 

Christmas Eve, Tuesday, December 24| 4:00 pm 

  Acolytes: TWO VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 

  Servers: Thomas Hackbart, TWO MORE VOLUNTEERS 

  Lector: Karen Coufal 

  Greeters: VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 

 Christmas Eve, Tuesday, December 24 | 10:00 pm 

  Acolytes: Jeff Reimers, ONE VOLUNTEER NEEDED 

  Servers: TWO VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 

  Lector: VOLUNTEER NEEDED 

  Greeters: VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 

  Christmas Day, Wednesday, December 25| 9:00 am 

  Acolytes: CJ Novak, ONE MORE VOLUNTEER 

  Servers: VOLUNTEERS 

  Lector: VOLUNTEER 

  Greeters: Richard Novak, ONE MORE VOLUNTEER 

 

LAY      

MINISTERS 
Please call office

(402-643-3421)  or 

the signup sheet is 

on table in narthex.  

There is a lot of 

volunteers still 

needed.  Thanks!   



 

Firehawk Raffle Winners 

St Vincent De Paul School would 

like to thank all Parishioners who 

purchased tickets this year for 

our Firehawks Club Raffle. We 

could not support the school 

without your help. Listed below 

are the December Winners! Good 

luck to all who have yet to win. 

Maybe it will be your turn next 

month! 

$100  Mary Schukar 

$75  Jon Wortman 

$75  Linda Flyr 

$50  Doug and Shirley Gruntorad 

$50  Monsignor Tucker 

$50  Jen Bertsch 

$35  Stephanie Maca 

$35  Rose Kenny 

$35  Lee Ann Schaben 

$35  Marty and Denise Telecky 

$35  Rose Pekarek 

Proceeds for the month of        

December are going to pay for 

the Formed.org subscription. 

We have received several requests for mailing address for our previous priests 

here at St. Vincent’s 

 

 

 

 

 

Fr. Rand Langhorst   Fr. Christopher Barak   Fr. Ryan Salisbury Fr. Allan Phan 

3301 Echo Dr.    9300 W Agnew Rd   863 5th St  PO Box 212 

North Platte, NE  69101   Valparaiso, NE  68065   Syracuse, NE  68446 Osceola, NE  68651 

St. Luke’s Czech Shrine 

There will be Mass at St. Luke's 
Czech Shrine in Loma on Sun-

day, December 22, at 2:00.  The 
Ostry family will sing Christmas 
hymns 30 minutes before Mass. 

Decorating Committee Volunteers Needed 

If you would like to join the decorating committee in helping 
beautify the church during the different seasons of the year, 
please contact the church office (402-643-3421) and let 
Tausha know what you are able to help with. We will espe-
cially be needing more volunteers during Holy Week next 
year to help.   

Spirit Happenings……. 

The SPIRIT ’25 invitations and donation forms have been mailed 
out.  There is a table set up by the CCD office for any SPIRIT dona-
tions.  Thank you to all who have already sent in your gifts. 


